
 
 

23rd September, 2016 
 
Dear parents and guardians,  
 
3M Visit to the Royal Albert Hall, Wednesday 12th October. 
 
I am pleased to let you know that we have been offered a limited number of free 
tickets to Music for Youth’s Primary Prom concert at the Royal Albert Hall in 
Kensington.  The Primary Prom concerts aim to inspire children to take up music and 
develop their musical potential.  

 
The concert takes place during the school day on Wednesday 12th October and all of 

3M will be going.  We will be leaving promptly at 9:00am and will be back in plenty 
of time for 3:15pm. 

 
All children will need a packed lunch and must bring a raincoat if the weather looks 

bad. 
 
There is no cost involved, as we will be travelling by bus and tube to South 
Kensington.  We will however need a number of parent helpers – please let me 
know as soon as you can if you are able to accompany us. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Mrs S Millett 

3M Class Teacher 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

3M Visit to the Royal Albert Hall 
Wednesday, 12th October 2016 
 
Child’s name: …………………………………………………………………….. 

 
I am able / am not able to accompany the class on this visit (delete as appropriate). 

 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

Please return this slip by Friday, 7th October. 


